
 
 

      
 

16th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Multiplication Check Parent information event Tuesday 30th January 3.30pm 
 
As you may be aware, every child in Year 4 takes an online multiplication check in June.  This will take 
place in the two weeks commencing 3rd June 2004. 
 
We are holding an information session for parents on Tuesday 30th January at 3.30pm in the 
hall.  Please enter the hall by the side door near the gate. 
 
The DfE have produced an information leaflet for you to help you to help your child with the upcoming 
check and give you a full explanation as to what this is which we will share this with you at the 
session.  To support your child in the test you can encourage them to complete their Times Table Rock 
Stars and play games that challenge their times table knowledge. 
 
The test is set by an external provider and the school has no access to the test prior to the children 
taking it.  The test is out of 25 they will have 6 seconds to answer each question.  There is no pass mark 
and the children will be given a score out of 25.  We will report the scores to you with your child’s annual 
report at the end of the year. 
 
If you have any further questions please feel free to contact your child’s class teacher who will be happy 
to answer any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs J Grant 
 


